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Whilst I agree that plastics recycling is necessary, I am amazed that this proposal is 1) close to housing 2) will 
be a pollutant which will affect the Southern Highlands residents through micro plastics being blown across the 
area, 3) the waste water will in all likelihood end up in the Wingecarribee River and eventually into the water 
catchment area for Sydney, 4) trucks in all likelihood will damage the already poor roads in the area.  This is an 
area that, apart from its residents, is also a tourist spot for people from Canberra and Sydney.  If the area is 
polluted (most likely) then the tourist industry will suffer and many local people will lose a good part of their 
livelihood.  I also understand that the company wanting to build this facility have no previous experience in 
building and maintaining such a facility. 
 

 




